Tuesday/Thursday 3s February Newsletter

Upcoming Activities

We had a great start to the year in January! Here are some of the fun activities we have planned for this month:

- Letters of the week for February are Q, R, S, and T.
- · Feed the Letter Monster to practice letter recognition and fine motor skills.
- Alphabet Rescue Mission, where children will "rescue" letters that are trapped to the closet doors.
- Hole punch activities to strengthen hand muscles + continued scissors practice.
- Play a game of Musical Letters.
- Create a classroom "quilt" for our bulletin board.
- Number recognition and counting.
- How Tall is Your Tower?

Reminders & Important Dates

- <u>Tuesday 2/6 OR Thursday 2/8</u> Please have your child wear red or pink on either of these days. We will be taking their photo for a special Valentine craft. I will send a reminder out on Class Dojo at the beginning of that week.
- Thursday 2/15 Class Valentine Celebration. Please send your child in with 12 Valentines
 WITHOUT putting any names "to" (please only sign who the card is FROM).
- Thank you for keeping your child home when they are not feeling well; this greatly reduces spreading illness to others.
- Please make sure that your child has a hat and mittens for playground time. Gloves
 can be tricky and frustrating at this age (and 1 do think mittens keep their hands
 warmer).
- Please check Tuesday/Thursday 3s Class Dojo app to see our daily recap, photos, and class announcements.
- You can always reach me via email at jenna3773@hotmail.com with any questions.

Mrs. Tickner and Mrs. Illum